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      Diary Dates, Celebrations & Events Calendar 
 

• Queens Jubilee Party – 31st May - We will be hosting a garden party and there will lots of fun filled activities for the 
children to take part in.  All children can wear red, white, blue for the party. 

• World Environment Day – 5th June 
• World Ocean Day – 8th June  
• Fathers Day -19th June 
• International Yoga Day – 21st June 

 
Up coming Celebrations & Events 

• World Chocolate Day -7th July 
• International Day of Friendship – 30th July 

 

Newsletter 
Aintree – June 2022 

St Giles Church, Aintree Lane, Aintree Village, 
  

General News 
 
 
Staff News 
We would like to welcome Ian to our Bumbles team. Ian is the company Business Coordinator. You may see Ian at the nursery at 
times, he likes to get involved in the rooms and will support the management team with many different aspects of the day to day 
running of the business.  
 
We would also like to introduce Tara. Tara is the new Deputy Manager at Aintree Nursery. Tara has worked here for four years, 
two of these in Baby Bees at Aintree Nursery and two years in Bizzy Bees at our Orrell Park nursery. Tara has a lot of experience 
working with children and will be joining the Bizzy Bee room alongside her deputy role.  
                                      
Our new nursery pets 
Most of you may know about the sad passing of our fish ‘Big Bad Barry’.  We have recently bought two new gold fish for our 
nursery.  We have now named our new fish ‘Bubble & Squeak’, they have both settled in really well in their new fish tank and all 
the children have really enjoyed feeding them and coming to see them both swim around the tank together.     
 
 
 
Parent Information 
After a few years of not being able to host parents evenings we were finally able to do this and what a great turn out we had 
from it!  The management and staff at Bumbles would like to thank all the parents /carers who were able to take the time after 
the meeting to fill in our questionnaire forms. We have received such amazing feedback from you all. 
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Baby Bees 
 

This month in Baby Bees we have 
been having so much fun taking part 
in lots of messy play activities. The 
children were able to experience 
different textures such as sand, 

shredded paper and paint. 
 

They created some beautiful 
pictures using paint and their fingers 

to make marks. 
The children have also really 

enjoyed playing out in the garden in 
the sunshine and exploring all the 
different activities we have set out 

 
 

Bizzy Bees 
 

This month Bizzy bees have 
taken part in lots of activities to 

develop our knowledge of mental 
health awareness week. We 

focused lots of our attention on 
talking about our feelings and 

how we can manage them. We 
explored stories such as ‘Rubys 

Worry’ and ‘ The Colour monster’. 
We have also had lots of fun in 
the garden we cant wait to start 
planting our plants and to start 

gardening in our gardening area. 
 

Honey Bees 
 

This Month our Honey bees have 
been focusing on mental health 

awareness week by taking part in 
outdoor yoga, by creating a happy 
atmosphere for the children. They 
absolutely loved taking part in this 

activity! 
Honey bees have also been 

focusing on their mark making by 
exploring a variety off different tuff 
trays including a dinosaur themed 

one and also old mac Donald 
themed tuff tray we collected 

different items from around the 
garden including soil and twigs. 

 
 

If you have any queries or questions, 
please contact Chloe or Tara in the 

office who will be happy to help. 
 

Thank you for all your support, 
Chloe, Tara and Staff Team 
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